
This will be a lunch meeting with the 
following agenda:

11:30am 	 Networking
12:00pm 	 Lunch
12:30 - 1:30pm 	 Program/Q&A

LESSONS LEARNED 
IN THE DESIGN-BUILD 
DELIVERY MODEL

Tuesday, September 18, 2012 at 11:30am
LUNCHEON

Hyatt Regency, Santa Clara

DESIGN-BUILD INSTITUTE OF AMERICA -  WPR

The DBIA-Western Pacific Region is hosting a number of Community College Facilities 
professionals to hear from two of the state’s leading Owner practitioners on Lessons Learned 
using the Design-Build delivery model.  Both Dave Umstot from the San Diego Community 
College District and Jose Nunez from the San Mateo County Community College District have 
become proponents of the Design-Build delivery model and have great stories to tell.

Gloria Moore
714.912.9729 Phone
714.912.8269 Fax
gmoore@DBIAwpr.org
www.DBIAwpr.org

Hyatt Regency Santa Clara
5101 Great American Parkway
Santa Clara, CA 95054

Ballroom: C/D

	 Title Sponsor		  $3,500.00
	 Includes Table of 10, Introduce Speaker, Company Recognition (& option to display banner)	

Gold Sponsor		  $2,000.00
	 Includes Table of 10, Company Recognition (& option to display exhibit board)

	 Silver Sponsor		  $1,000.00
	 Includes Table of 5, Company Recognition (& option to display exhibit board)

	 Bronze Sponsor		  $500.00
	 Includes Two tickets, Company Recognition

Parking:
Parking in the rear of the hotel is free. 

AGENDASPEAKERS

LOCATION

FOR MORE INFORMATION

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

Dave Umstot, PE- Vice Chancellor, Facilities Management, San Diego Community College District

REGISTRATION 
ONLY VIA ONLINE AT 

www.dbiawp.eventbrite.com

DBIA-WPR Members       $60.00
Non-Members               $120.00

(Title sponsor to provide banner, Gold & Silver sponsors to provide exhibit board)

COST TO ATTEND

Mr. Nuñez is with the San Mateo County Community College District, which is 
comprised of Skyline College (San Bruno), College of San Mateo (San Mateo), 
Cañada College (Redwood City) and the central administration building in 
San Mateo.  Mr. Nuñez is responsible to the Board of Trustees for the leadership, 
strategic planning and organizational development of all facilities maintenance 
and operations, capital construction, as well as Public Safety throughout the 
District.  He also provides overall policy development and oversight to the District’s 

Jose Nuñez, LEED AP - Vice Chancellor, Facilities Planning, Maintenance & Operations
San Mateo Community College District

$896 million Capital Improvement Program.  Mr. Nuñez has a Bachelor of Arts in Psychology from 
Chaminade University of Honolulu, HI, Master of Arts in Latin American Studies from the University 
of Texas, and a Master of Science in International Relations from Troy State University, Alabama. 
Mr. Nuñez is also a graduate of the United States Army Command and General Staff College, Fort 
Leavenworth, Kansas. He is also a LEED Accredited Professional.  José served 23 years with the U.S. 
Army.  During his career in the military, “Major” Nuñez served in a myriad of Foreign Policy, State 
Department, United Nations and humanitarian operations assignments around the world.

Mr. Umstot, oversees a $1.555 billion construction bond program, facilities services, 
and police functions for the District. Prior to SDCCD, he worked for the San 
Diego Unified School District as the Executive Director of Facilities, responsible 
for implementation of its $1.51 billion Proposition MM capital construction bond 
program and management of its $131 million annual physical plant operations.   
Prior to educational facilities management, David had extensive experience in 
commercial and public agency construction most recently as V. P. of Operations 

for Syska Hennessy Group Construction.  He earned a B.S. degree from the University of the Pacific 
and a Master of Engineering from Colorado School of Mines. He currently serves on the boards of 
the California Community College Facility Coalition (CCFC), DBIA Western Pacific Region, and the 
Core Group for the Lean Construction Institute San Diego Community of Practice.  He is also Vice 
President-elect of PCAPPA.  


